
VERIZON AND P&G ASKED TO DROP
SAMANTHA BEE
Catholic League president Bill Donohue wrote to the CEO of
both  Verizon  and  Procter  &  Gamble  requesting  them  to
discontinue  advertising  on  Samantha  Bee’s  TBS  show,  “Full
Frontal.”

To read his letters, click here.

If  you  want  to  support  us  in  this  effort,  contact  the
following:

James  J.  Gerace,  Chief  Communications  Officer,  Verizon:
james.gerace@verizon.com

Javier Polit, Chief Information Officer, P&G: Polit.j@pg.com
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